
ATTENTION SENIORS: 

IN ORDER TO PARTICIPATE IN THE GRADUATION 

CEREMONY YOU MUST HAVE  A CAP AND GOWN.   

PLEASE CONTACT MRS. WILLIAMS IN THE GUIDANCE 

OFFICE IMMEDIATELY IF YOU HAVE NOT YET PLACED 

YOUR ORDER. 

 

WE HAVE SOME COLLEGES COMING TO VISIT, IF YOU’RE 

INTERESTED PLEASE SIGN UP IN THE GUIDANCE OFFICE 

MARCH 9TH- EUREKA COLLEGE 

MARCH 15TH- SIU CARBONDALE 

MARCH 16TH- ILLINOIS COLLEGE 

 

ATTENTION SENIOR ATHLETES 

THERE IS A NEW SCHOLARSHIP THAT IS AVAILABLE TO 

YOU.  

IT IS CALLED THE INDEPENDENT SPORTS CLUB 

SCHOLARSHIP 



PLEASE SEE YOUR HEAD COACH OR COME TO THE 

GUIDANCE OFFICE FOR AN APPLICATION 

 

ANY STUDENT WANTING TO BE ON THIS YEARS BASS 

FISHING TEAM NEEDS TO SIGN UP OUTSIDE MR. GINZEL'S 

ROOM, 313, TODAY.  WE LOOK FORWARD TO A GREAT 

SEASON AND CAN'T WAIT TO GET STARTED.  REMEMBER, 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BEING ON THE BASS FISHING 

TEAM SIGN UP BY TODAY OUTSIDE OF ROOM 313.  

AND NOW FOR YOUR BIG BIG BIG BLUE BOARD. 

 

WE WOULD LIKE TO WISH A VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 

MRS. BAER 

CODY NUTE 

AND A VERY HAPPY ALMOST HALF BIRTHDAY TO: 

KAREN BUNDY  

SUMMER DAVIS 

ROBERT OWENS 



THAT’S ALL WE HAVE FOR YOU TODAY LIMESTONE! HAVE 

GREAT DAY. 

 
 


